
9/12/2013 

 
 
Thank you for your interest in participating in the work of Bellingham Public Schools. We appreciate the willingness of 

staff, parents/guardians, community members and students to serve in this capacity. Community engagement is a priority 

for the district.   

 

Committee members must be ready to commit to regularly attend meetings and abide by group norms.   

 

Please complete the form below and return it to the District Office, 1306 Dupont Street, as soon as possible before the 

posted deadline for this committee. Any questions about membership selection should be directed to the chair/facilitator 

for the group. For information about the chair/facilitator, the membership and the timeline for any task force/committee, 

please visit www.bellinghamschools.org 

 

 

Name of Task Force, Committee or Group:            

 

(please check only one)    Parent/Guardian   Student   Staff   Community          

 

First and Last Name:                    

 

Mailing Address:                 

 

For Staff: Place of Employment/School/Department                    __________________   

 

For Students/Parents: Your School/Child’s School/Grade Level       ____________ 

 

Phone:       E-mail:           

 

 

Please briefly describe any background, training or experience that led you to be interested in becoming a member of this 

task force/committee. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please describe any other information you would like us to consider as we develop a broad-based group of staff, students 

and community members to do this work.   
 

 

 

 

 

Please confirm your availability to attend all meetings as listed and note any exceptions.  
 

 

 

 

 

Please return this form to the District Office, 1306 Dupont Street. Thank you for applying to serve on a Bellingham Public 

Schools’ Committee. The chair/facilitator for this group will meet soon to form the committee and will be in touch with 

you soon.  
  

 

Application Form for  

Committee Participation 


